
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/4/2021 9:12:45 PM

First name: Ammie

Last name: Parker

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I urge you to cancel any construction to the Mendenhall Glacier national forest.  I use the area almost

weekly for hiking, biking, running, and kayaking.   The enjoyment from this place is the fact that it's wild and not

developed.  There isn't an overbearing "human" print there.  There's a major difference between feeling the earth

under your feet and feeling asphalt.  The brotherhood bridge trail is completely unenjoyable simply because it

feels terrible not having gravel, dirt, mud, or grass under my feet.  It's the disgusting equivalent of walking on a

sidewalk.  

Protect our wild and beautiful natural setting by not doing construction.   We don't want it!

There's also less demand on travel due to the viral outbreak.  It's a huge waste of money and will make the forest

unenjoyable for people that like the "outdoors" to actually be outdoors!  City people can stay in the city and leave

our wild country alone!


